Memorandum

To: Bella Jones, Shift supervisor, residential landscaping crew
From:  Amber Garcia, owner, Landscaping Pros #7
Date: May 1, 2015

Re: New procedures for dispensing of yard waste

As you may have heard, the city of Redmond has recently added a new facility for collecting
community yard waste. This will required only minor changes to our current practices for dispensing of
yard waste collected by our residential landscapers.

Effective October 1, all yard waste will be taken to the new facility on County Road 35. Please be sure
to let your crew members know of this change.

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact me.






